
As it relates to the other projects on the Oshkosh Area School 
District’s plate, it has been a busy month working through the 
bidding process on the New Elementary School building and 
the Secure Entry Projects at Read ES, Oakwood ES, North HS, 
and West HS. In conjunction with these processes bidding out, 
the Oshkosh Area SD has received bids for moving services 
and abatement work tied to all of the projects for this upcoming 
summer. It is going to be a busy summer for the district as they 
move two middle school communities into Vel Phillips Middle 
School and move the Webster Elementary school community 
over to the Merrill building as a temporary home. Lastly, the New 
Elementary School naming survey wrapped up in January, and 
the results of the survey will be presented to the school board on 
January 11.
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At Vel Phillips Middle School, the project remains very active with more contractors on-site than ever before. While construction in the 
winter months can be challenging, Miron Construction continues to make great progress as we enter the coldest months of the year. 
This project is in many different phases where the roof joists and roof are being placed on the third floor, the last of the exterior walls 
will rise in January, and finishes like paint are starting to be applied to the walls.
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PROPOSED OAKWOOD ELEMENTARY SECURE ENTRANCE

	» Construction is at full speed at Vel Phillips Middle School: 
masonry walls in the music area, stud walls throughout, 
roofing on the third floor, ductwork/piping, electrical 
infrastructure is in place, drywall is being hung, and paint 
is starting to be applied.

	» The Secure Entry projects will receive bids on January 12, 
2023.

	» The New Elementary School project will receive bids on 
January 19, 2023.
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